
THK Jain College

NOTICE

Dated: 19.11.24

' This is for the information for all the staff and students of the college that

NAAC Peer Team Visit has been scheduled on 22"d and 23'd of November,

2024, for second cycle of accreditation. The whole process is to validate the

self-study report & help the institution in quality of assurances. In this

connection all are requested to attend the college on the mentioned dates

positively.
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